
From: tdun111@gmail.com <  

Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2025 10:42 AM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: best by-law for south pender 

 

I would like to reinforce what I previously wrote about the attempt to repeal bylaw 122.  It needs 

to be retained!  We should not be forced to lose the protection for out non-conforming 

houses.  We do not need larger houses on lots under an acre.  The larger the house, the less 

privacy for neighbours and the greater drain on water use.  Please keep our island rural.  That is 

why most of us came here.  Trallee Dun, South Pender Island 

 


